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Director Vidale,

This is regarding the Change Request (CR-1253) submitted to maodify the "Crime Victim Notification System™ project,
specifically to extend the end date from April 30, 2025, to November 30, 2025. The Arizona Department of Administration
(ADOA) Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) office has reviewed the request.

I am writing to inform you of the Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology Office’s recommendation to the Information
Technology Authorization Committee (ITAC) for Approval with Conditions of the amended technology project. The
conditions are as follows:

1. If development costs exceed the approved estimates by 10% or more, or if there are significant changes to the
proposed technology scope of work or implementation schedule, your agency must amend the PI1J to reflect these
changes. The updated PIJ must be submitted to ADOA-ASET, and to ITAC if required, for review and approval
before any further expenditure of funds.

2. Monthly project status reports are due to ADOA-ASET no later than the 15th of each month, starting from the
project's commencement. Please be aware that failure to submit timely project status reports will negatively affect
the overall project health.

3. The agency is required to provide the quarterly Independent Verification & Validation (IV&V) report to ADOA-ASET
via email, 90 days following the start of the project.

ITAC is scheduled to review the Change Request at its April 16th, 2025 meeting. If ITAC approves the change request,
you may proceed to secure any additional approvals required from the Joint Legislative Budget Committee, the Office of

Strategic Planning and Budgeting, and the State Procurement Office.

Thank you in advance for all your support.

Best Regards,

Les Carey

SR Oversight IT Analyst

ADOA - Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) Office
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 300, Phoenix, AZ 85007

Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov
http://aset.azdoa.gov

NOTICE: This email (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended
only for the use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and
confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=59d61d471d&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a:r-4176657366457999717&simpl=-msg-a:r-73041994561651...  1/2


mailto:Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov
mailto:Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov
http://aset.azdoa.gov/

4/9/25, 10:09 AM State of Arizona Mail - JC24001 - Crime Victim Notification System - CR-1253 (Change Request ITAC Recommendation)

may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this email and its
attachments. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply email,
and then delete the original email. Thank you.
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